[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 17 October 2018 14:08
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: 18/00377/DISC - Oxford To Bicester Rail Link Buckingham Road Bicester

Linda

General Arrangement Plan 

The woodland planting has a limited range of understory species without any larger-growing native trees. Include Acer campestre, Betula pendula at 12-14 cm girth trees at every 5 m in an irregular pattern (naturalistic planting arrangement). Include, also Cornus sanguineum and Prunus spinosa in the understory. The planting schedule is to be amended to reflect these enhancements (nos. sizes and planting densities).

I assume that there is a landscape maintenance specification, along with a Landscape Management Plan under the main planning application.

Regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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